
 
 
 
 
 
 

SUMMER NEWSLETTER 9 – 21.06.2024 
 
Hi everyone, 
The children have really enjoyed the sunshine this week, with lots of outdoor play, lots of packed 
lunch picnics and lots of rounders!  It does make a huge difference to life at Carbeile when the sun 
is out! 
 
We have had a lovely week, with lots of Year 12 students from TCC doing their work experience 
with us – we have enjoyed seeing them work with the children (and see how much they have all 
grown up since they were all in Year 6).  We had three exceptional Year 4 Celebration 
Assemblies, which made me a very proud headteacher – as always!  And of course I have seen a 
range of learning to the highest standards: art, writing, Year 3 singing and ukuleles, maths and 
topic…simply awesome! 
 
Have a great weekend (only 4 weeks and 3 days of school get ups left). 
 
Take care 
 
Mr. H 
 
Sports Day 
The weather forecast is (at the moment) looking changeable for Sports Day.  So, just as a quick 
reminder if it goers ahead, Years 3 and 4 are 10am to 12pm, and Years 5 and 6 are 1pm to 3pm.  
Please bring a picnic blanket, some chairs and some snacks (just no alcohol please – there will be 
sniffer dogs!) and spend the day in the sunshine (hopefully) cheering on the children.   
 
There will be an area running alongside the track and behind the finish line that will be roped off 
for safety reasons.  Please can you make sure you do not sit anywhere near that, and that you 
don’t do behind the finish line to take photos.  Also, no smoking or vaping on site either, thank you.   
 
Pascale in the kitchen will be cooking bacon for breakfast rolls starting at 9.30am and there will be 
sausages for sale during the day also.  All are £3.00, so please bring some cash with you. 
 
We are all really looking forward to Sports Day.  It is a lot of planning and organisation, and the 
children love it! 
 
Year 6 Fiver Challenge and Summer Fayre 
We are going to do things a little differently this year with the Summer Fayre.  As you will have 
read last week, we are really encouraging our Year 6 children to think about money and how to be 
responsible with it, but also how to earn it.  Therefore, they have all started planning their money-
making schemes either as individuals, or as groups (lots of fivers combined).  We therefore 
thought that our Summer Fayre on Friday 12th July, starting at 1.15pm, would be an opportunity for 
all parents to take their children from class, and go to the range of stalls to spend their money and 
help the Year 6 children raise their profits.  There will be different foods, drinks, games and crafts, 
all financed by the fiver that we gave the children this week.  Hopefully, this will raise money for 
them, for the school and, most importantly, teach the children the value of money.  There will of 
course also be a raffle. 
 
 



Cooking Demo 
On Monday 8th July, Sarah Riggs, a member of the Foodbank team, will be doing a cooking 
demonstration for the children in assembly.  She will then be returning at 3.30pm to do another 
demo with parents.  All parents who attend will receive a free bag of ingredients for the meal she 
cooks.  Please come along and support this great initiative.  So we can get an idea of the number 
of bags of food she will need to bring, please could you email me if you are interested in attending. 
 
PINS Project 
We have agreed to participate in the new Partnership for Inclusion of Neurodiversity in 
Schools (PINS) funded by NHS England in partnership with the Department of Education, 
Department for Health and Social Care and the National Network of Parent Carer Forums 
(NNPCF). 

The purpose of the project is to improve the experience of mainstream school for children who 
may have an additional educational need. 

The survey is for all parents and carers of children attending schools participating in the project. If 
you have more than one child attend the school, then you may complete the survey for the number 
of children you have attending 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/PINS-Parent-Carers-Survey 

All information provided will be stored, used and accessed confidentially in accordance with Data 
Protection legislation. The individual information provided will only be accessible to Parent Carers 
Cornwall, the parent led organisation involved in this work for Cornwall.  

Your individual survey response will NOT be shared.  The only time information will be shared is if 
it raises a concern for someone’s safety. 

A summary of the survey results will be shared with your participating school and PINS project 
partners from NHS England, Department of Education and NNPCF. 

Due to being anonymous, this survey is not a suitable way to raise any specific concerns you may 
have about your child(ren) or their school. 

Vacancy 
We have a vacancy for a lunchtime supervisor on a 6.66 hour per week contract.  If you are 
interested, please drop me an email.  Thank you. 
 
Family Learning 
We are excited to tell you that we have a new programme of 'family learning' courses starting in 
the new academic year - relaxed, informal sessions for parents and carers to attend here at the 
school on topics to help you support your child's learning and development. Some sessions will be 
parents and children together, some will be just for the grown-ups. 
 
Do you want the chance to chat, learn, share ideas and ask questions about your child's 
schooling, as well as drink coffee/tea, eat biscuits and socialise?  
 
We can arrange family learning sessions on computer coding, literacy skills, ways to wellbeing, 
outdoor activities, maths methods...and more. All we need is YOUR interest! 
 
What other parents said:  
"We have learnt lots of ideas on how to make maths fun" 
"I have gained a shared hobby and interest with my son" (computers) 
"I have more confidence when helping my child" 
"Thoroughly enjoyed learning again" 
 
 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/PINS-Parent-Carers-Survey


Dates for your diary: 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

SUMMER  

Tuesday 25th June Sports Day (hopefully) 

Wednesday 26th June Parent drop-in sessions 

Thursday 27th June Year 3 trip to Seaton beach 

Wednesday 3rd July Year 3 ukulele performance  

Friday 5th July Year 2 parent meeting  

Friday 5th July Year 3 Aquarium Sleepover 

Monday 8th July Cooking Demo at 3.30pm 

Wednesday 10th July 
Transition Day where all children move to their new class for the 
day. Year 6 to TCC in uniform 

Thursday 11th July Summer Term Reports to Parents 

Friday 12th July Summer Fayre (Year 6 Fiver Challenge) 

Friday 12th July Year 6 Sleepover 

Tuesday 16th July Year 6 End of Year Play, 6.00pm 

Wednesday 17th July Year 6 End of Year Play, 6.00pm 

Thursday 18th July Parents’ Evening 

Monday 22nd July Year 6 Colour Run 

Wednesday 24th July LAST DAY OF SUMMER TERM 

Thursday 25th July SUMMER HOLIDAYS START 


